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Happy Thanksgiving!  
We pray that you have a wonderful and restful Thanksgiving break  

with friends and family. 
 

  
 

                                                     

Spring 2024 Registration 
Spring registration is completely open, and all students have had the opportunity 

to register for classes.  If you have not registered, please contact your advisor 
immediately.  If you have questions about who your advisor is, email Angie at 

angie.thompson2@indwes.edu. 
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On November 9, we held our second Meet the Firms with Ranjy Thomas and 
Servant.io.  We had 4 students participate in virtual meetings with senior executives 
to gain information and connections with companies like The Chosen, YouVersion, 

KLove, CCLI, Subsplash, Nike, and Servant as a whole. 
On November 14, we held an additional Meet the Firms night with a focus on 

Finance firms.  Finance students were invited to introduce themselves and network 
with firms such as Brotherhood Mutual, Northwestern Mutual, Auto-Owners, Red 

Gold, Summit, DFAS, and Ron Blue Trust. 
Thank you to the students who stepped out and attended these events!  We are 

proud of you! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Meet the Firms event will be February 8 
with a focus on Accounting Firms! 

 

https://new.thechosen.tv/
https://www.youversion.com/
https://www.klove.com/
https://us.ccli.com/
https://equip.subsplash.com/grow-and-engage?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=LAD-Search-Brand-US&utm_adgroup=lad-Brand-Name&utm_term=sub%20splash&utm_content=brand&gclid=Cj0KCQiAlKmeBhCkARIsAHy7WVsPvm5gfZcHKODj1Fb_WcIBDoyaf9KIPApzyqfIx7Q-hSn3pEq69YsaAgTxEALw_wcB
https://www.nike.com/
https://www.servant.io/

